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55, Fawcett Sureet,

Sunderland, 10th January 1934.
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¢ Dear Sir, >

: With reference to the classing letter dated January 9th

y

" © 1934 regarding Sunderland Report No.31348 "ARCWEAR" I have to

inform you that the spacing of the stiffeners on the collision

‘bulkhead is 24" below the peak flat and 27" above, as approved.
=% % The after pesk bulkhead stiffeners are spaced 20 to 224 inches
apart as approved. It is regretted that the latter was inadvertedly
written as 24" on the First Entry Report.

| I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Yecu. Coi7 A

The Becretary,
LONDON .
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